
 
 
 
 
 
 
Oxford Tourist Information Centre 
15-16 Broad Street 
Oxford 
OX1 3AS  
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam  

 
It has recently come to my attention that Oxford is a city of animal 
suffering. The fact that thousands of animals are being abused and killed 
within the city by Oxford University every year is simply appalling and 
unjustifiable.  

 
I am therefore writing to let you know that I could not consider visiting 
Oxford in the future until there are no longer such atrocities being carried 
out on animals.  

 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
__________________ 
 


